

## CHAPMANSLADE CE VA PRIMARY SCHOOL



Learning together in a Christian community, nurturing and developing lively minds in a caring environment.

9th September 2020

**Dear Parents** 

We are looking forward to our first PE lessons tomorrow, Thursday 10<sup>th</sup> September.

All pupils should come to school tomorrow wearing full outdoor PE kit including trainers, and on Thursdays for the remainder of the term.

PE kit consists of black shorts, house colour polo shirt, plain black joggers/tracksuit bottoms and either purple sweatshirt or plain black hooded top. Trainers should be well fitting to allow for safe outdoor sport.

Class newsletters will be sent home on Friday, along with the first homework assignments, and will include details of your child's second PE day each week when your child should also arrive at school in full outdoor PE kit and trainers.

Yours sincerely Mrs Chapman

High Street, Chapmanslade, Westbury, Wiltshire, BA13 4AN

Tel: 01373 832367